
Term 4 / Week 7 
 

Miranda Public School 

KOOKABURRA GAZETTE 

CALENDAR 

5th December - Year 6  Circus 

Excursion 

6th December - PSSA  Concludes 

10th December - K-2 Presentation 

Day -  9.30am 

10th December - Helpers Morning 

Tea - 11am 

10th December - 3-6 Presentation 

Day - 12.30pm 

11th December - Year 6 Farewell 

Dinner Miranda RSL 

13th December - Year 6 Fete 

16th December -  Picnic Day at 

Commemoration Flat Kurnell 

Wednesday 18th December -  

Year 6 Graduation 

Last  Day of  school for Students 

Principal’s Message  

 

White Ribbon Walk Friday 22nd Nov 

Congratulations to our students from Miranda  

Public School who participated in the White      

Ribbon walk last Friday 22nd November. We are 

proud to continue to be involved with this wonderful initiative. 

Student Leaders 2020 
 

Congratulations to all our Yr 5 

students who put forward 

nominations for the 2020     

Student Leadership Team and 

presented their speeches last 

Wednesday. 

Congratulations also to our successful Sports Captains and Vice Captains. 

Thank you to Mrs Townsend and for her Leadership and coordination of  

these events. We will announce the results of these elections at our 3- 6 

Presentation Day assembly to be held on Tuesday 10th December. 

 

Not just a Brush Exhibition - Hazlehurst                    

The annual Not Just a Brush exhibition opened on Wednesday 27th           

November at Hazlehurst Gallery. Our school’s display can be found in the 

gardens. If you have an opportunity to visit, there is some amazing artwork 

on display from our local Public Schools.                                                                            

LIM end of Term Assembly 

Congratulations to all of our 

award winners, who received 

their wrist bands and           

certificates. 

Thank You to our wonderful 

Leadership Team for hosting today’s assembly and also a big thanks to     

Mr Wooley for the organisation of certificates and audio visual displays. 



 

PRINCIPALS 
AWARDS   

Eesa - 2/3C 

Jona-Riv—5/6M 

Trinity—2/3C 

Elliot—2/3C 

James—K/6S 

 

ShireAbility Film festival 

Congratulations to Mr Skene and the students of K-6S , 

who last night won the Youth Award for their film 

“Miranda Learning Style” at The ShireAbility Film Festival, 

which was held at Hazlehurst Gallery.   

Many amazing films were entered into this competition 

and this was a fantastic achievement for everyone   

involved at Miranda Public School! 

 

Playground Markings 

Over the next week, a number of playground decals 

will be added around our walkways, near the hall area and on the K-2 playground. We are looking for-

ward to the addition of our bright & colourful play areas and the difference it will make to the playground 

environment. 

 

Parking around Sylva Ave and Miranda Public School 

With Christmas fast approaching and Westfield parking often difficult, we remind parents that the area 

around Miranda Public School is patrolled regularly by Sutherland Shire Council parking officials. There is 

very limited timed parking around Sylva Ave and all cars parked in       disabled parking spaces must dis-

play the correct label. A reminder also, that the school staff car park is for school staff only and is not to be 

used as a drive through for dropping off students, at any time. It is also NOT available for parent parking. 

I have once again been contacted by Miranda District Office and asked to remind parents that theit   

parking area is for Dept of Education employees only. Please do NOT park there! 

 

Bushfire Community Appeal 

Thank you to all those families who have donated goods for our community appeal. Your donations will go 

towards helping families who have been affected by the recent bushfires in the Taree area of the State. 

We will be collecting donations up until the 11th of December. 

Upcoming Event and Notes 

Parents please check student’s school bags for notes being sent home. There are 

many events coming up in the next 3 weeks and many require a permission note 

and money returned to school by a specific date. 

 

High School Orientation Day 

We wish all our year 6 students a fantastic High School Transition day next Tuesday 

3rd December. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Building Relationships through Film 

Congratulations to Mr Skene and Miss McMillan who have been acknowledged in the most 

recent TrueBlue magazine for Rex Airlines. 

The article celebrates the extraordinary filmmaking and visual literacy skills of both   Mr Skene 

and Miss McMillan, who attended a 2 day camp with students from remote rural areas 

around Nyngan,in NSW earlier in the year. 

A copy of the article has been included in this Newsletter for your information. 

Kind Regards 

Narelle Chaplin - Relieving Principal 



White Ribbon Day Walk 



2020 Leadership Team Candidates 
On Wednesday this week our Year 5 candidates for the 2020 Miranda Public School Leadership team presented their speeches 

to the whole school. Congratulations to the following students who would all make wonderful leaders of our school next 

year. The Captains and Prefects will be announced at the 3-6 Presentation Day on Tuesday 10th December 2019. 

 









 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student  Artist and Family 

 
The Not Just a Brush Committee requests the pleasure of your company at the 
 

Not Just a Brush K-6 Visual Arts Exhibition 

       “Every Artwork Takes a Journey” 

 

Wednesday 27 November 2019 at  2pm 

 
Hazelhurst Regional Gallery and Arts Centre 
782 Kingsway,  Gymea 

Exhibition concludes 3 December, 2019 
 
 
RSVP 
Thursday 21 November 2019  
Please email Katherine.Horner@det.nsw.edu.au  to indicate whether you will be attending.  
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Clothing Pool 
The last day for clothing pool this year will be Wednesday 4th December.  

Return Dates for Term 1 2020 
Wednesday 29th January and Thursday 30th January 2020 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support throughout the year.  It’s very much 

valued and appreciated by us and the school community. 

Have a very “Merry Christmas” and a safe and relaxing holiday and a Happy, Healthy New Year. 

Peace to All 

Heather and Faye 

(the Clothing Pool ladies) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

An invitation from Miranda Public School   

 

 To our wonderful helpers,  

Thank you for supporting our students throughout 

the school year. To show our appreciation for your 

time and effort we would like you to attend our - 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th December 

from 11am in our School Library 

(after the K-2 Presentation Day Assembly) 

 

Best wishes for a restful holiday and a New Year filled 

with happiness from the students and staff of MPS. 

 




